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May 8, 2018 

 

McAtee Construction Company 

Attn: Rod Havens 

6215 Clear Creek Parkway  

Cheyenne, WY 82007 

 

 

RE: Bollish Pit #2, M-2007-013 

 Technical Revision Application No. 2 (TR02), Notice Of Incomplete Application  
       

Dear Mr. Havens: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division), received an application form and a 

fee for a technical revision on May 7th, 2018 for the above referenced site.  According to the application 

form, the revision was to change the final reclaimed configuration to leave a .47 acre borrow area for the 

landowner to use and that additional information and maps were to be attached with the application form.  

The Division did not receive the additional information or maps.  Given this, the application has been 

deemed incomplete and not considered filed. 

 

Please submit the additional information and maps as described on the application form by June 6, 2018.  

If the Division does not receive these documents by this date, the technical revision will be denied.  If you 

have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

EC:   Jeff Harms; Simon, jharms@simonteam.com 

 Steve O’Brian, Environment, Inc., Environment-inc@outdrs.net  
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